
Living Wage Week 2019

This week is Living Wage Week 2019.    

The real Living Wage is currently £9.00 per hour, and is based on cost of
living.

Living  Wage  Scotland  awards  the  Living  Wage  employer  mark  to  Scottish
employers – a symbol of responsible business practice.

Why the real Living Wage is needed :

+ 470,000 people in Scotland don’t earn the real Living Wage.

+ 182,000 children in Scotland live in poverty despite having one person in
their household in work.

In-work poverty remains a real problem.

You can read more about progress with the Living Wage in Dundee here.     

http://www.government-world.com/living-wage-week-2019/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-on6NZkYJLyw/Xccn2VGTTlI/AAAAAAAAbVM/unXN6FkIsPkNpEiLCjdYQ5pn6fcSnXW4ACLcBGAsYHQ/s1600/Living%2BWage%2BScotland.jpg
https://scottishlivingwage.org/
https://www.dundeecity.gov.uk/sites/default/files/publications/the_real_living_wage.pdf

